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Good Day and thank you for the opportunity to be heard.  
I am a 2nd home owner in Rangeley Maine, and a resident of Massachusetts.  I am an 
owner of a now illegal UTV Polaris Xpedition, my purchase was $52,000 with out 
cost of accessories.  I purchased the UTV in my home state and registered in Maine 
for two years as a non resident and now cannot register and use in the state of Maine.  
It is unfortunate that the weight limit limits what I can register and use in the State of 
Maine where I pay taxes as a homeowner and love to visit for all our outdoor 
adventures.  
I am writing in support of increasing the weight limit.    


